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WE’RE READY & ACCREDITED 

A letter from our CEO 

 

Carers & Disability Link has successfully  

achieved  accreditation at Certificate Level   

of the Service Excellence Program 

Dress Up Day 

 

I hope you are finding ways to stay warm and toasty through this cold southern winter.  For me its woodfires, hot soup and Ugg boots.  Just need to find a 

way to have all this at work. 

I have referred to our Statement of Philosophies, Principles and Objectives in a previous newsletter, highlighting that they are our  organisation’s guiding 

values and a standard to which we set ourselves. 

When I reflect on these, as I often do when talking about our organisation, in my mind there are two statements that stand out above the others.  And 

when I reflect back to my first knowledge of Carers and Disability Link, as I prepared for my interview for a job here myself, these were the two that really 

encouraged me to apply for the position and I shared both at my interview. 

These two are: 

We believe in Carers and clients right to participate fully in the decision-making in their own lives and that of Carers and Disability Link; and 

We believe in the recognition of carers and clients as unique individuals capable of shaping their own destiny.  

As I shared these recently with a community group, I again reflected on how unique, progressive and clear these statements were, and how wonderful it 

was to have them guiding us right back at the beginning of our organisation.  That was almost two and a half decades ago. 

Today when you look at our Governments shift to more individualised service delivery, you can see the shift toward these very  philosophies.  Within    

Aged Care Services the Government now looks toward Consumer Directed Care (participation in decision making) and within the National Disability      

Insurance Scheme the catch cry is “Choice and Control” (unique individuals capable of shaping their own  destiny).  

As highlighted in our last newsletter, we are up for one more change from Government.  This is the new National ‘Integrated Carer Support Service’ which 

will start from July next year.  There has been a lot of consultation in designing this new Carer Support Service which should mean it will meet the needs of 

Carers, but as they say “the proof is in the pudding”.    

Let’s continue to call the Government to account, to ensure that these two philosophies apply, not only to these other services mentioned above, but to 

Carers very own support services as well.   

As so clearly articulated two and a half decades ago, lets ensure Carers continue to be able to participate in decision making in their own lives, and that 

they are shown respect and treated as the experts in their own lives, who are very capable of knowing what they want, when they want it, and what future 

they are looking toward.         

Take Care, 

 

AUGUST—OCTOBER 2018 



 





 

Important Information for Carers 

Some changes for Support Groups & outing 

 

As some of you may be aware the federal Government are implementing a new Integrated Carer Support 

Services plan which will be fully rolled out by late 2019.  The new plan lays out the broad specification of 

how carer support services will be provided nationally. The plan has two key stages: 

Stage 1 was the design and implementation of the Carer Gateway. This is operational and provides carers 

with an established website (www.carergateway.gov.au) and national contact centre, dedicated to the deliv-

ery of carer-specific information. 

Stage 2 which should be fully rolled out by late 2019 of the plan is to work with the sector (including carers, 

service providers, peak bodies & individuals with carer specific expertise) to co-design a new integrated 

system of carer – specific supports and services that would be better positioned to support Australia’s car-

ers into the future. Regional Delivery Partners will be developed in each State and they will be responsible 

for delivering these services through a combination of on line, phone and face to face methods. There will 

be an emphasis on individual carer support services for carers. 

As part of our annual review of what groups and activities we offer carers at CADL we have taken into ac-

count the future requirements of this plan.  We have also taken into account feedback that we have re-

ceived from Carers throughout the year as well as looking at current carer trends and needs.  With all of this 

being taken into consideration we have made some changes to the groups that we will be offering from 

August 2018: 

Caring & Sharing will still meet on the 1st Wednesday of each month. All Carers are eligible to attend this 

group. The group will meet at Strathalbyn and Woodside offices on alternate months. Transport will be 

available for carers that do have their own transport between Woodside and Strathalbyn with pick up at Mt 

Barker KSCP and vice versa depending on which office the group is being ran at that month. 

Day Trippers & Gadabouts: These 2 social outing groups have been amalgamated to form a new group 

‘Tripabouts’. This is primarily a social outing for carers that all carers are eligible to attend. It will run on the 

2nd Wednesday of each month.  There will be pick ups at both centres and at Mt Barker, KSCP. 

Kaleidoscope Support Group: This group will continue to meet monthly on the 1st Tuesday at the Wood-

side office. The group will be facilitated by a Carer Support Worker for the 1st half hour of the group and 

then the group can continue to chat amongst themselves. During the year workshops and information ses-

sions will be organised as needed. 

 

http://www.carergateway.gov.au


 

Important Information for Carers 

Some changes for Support Groups & outing 

 

Lightning Group: Due to the lack of attendance of care recipients attending this group in a individual carer support 

as well as the opportunity to attend the new tripabouts group (higher numbers of carers can be catered for on this 

group if need be). 

Dementia Support Group: This group will not be provided from August2018. Carers will be able to book more indi-

vidual support with the appropriate carer support worker. Carers can also attend Caring & Sharing support group 

which will have guest speakers. Dementia specific education & training sessions will be organised as needed 

throughout the year. 

Blokes Group: This social blokes group for Male carers will continue to run on the 3
rd

 Tuesday BUT on an every oth-

er month basis. Male carers can also attend the new group Tripabouts for extra social support.   

Stress Management Carer Support Group – Strathalbyn: Due to lack of attendance this group will be disbanded. 

Carers that want to book additional one to one carer support with the appropriate carer support worker will have 

the opportunity to do so. 

Mental Health Support Group: This group will continue on the 3
rd

 Thursday  BUT on an every other month basis.  

Carers that want to go on a social day outing can also attend the new Tripabouts group. 

Carers at the Hut: This group will continue to run every 4
th

 Wednesday of each month, it will continue to be facili-

tated by the Hut Volunteers. A Carer Support worker will not attend the group each month. Carers will be able to 

book additional appointments with the Carer Support Worker for individual support as needed.  A Carer Support 

Worker may attend the Hut group on an ad hoc basis to present relevant information to Carers. 

Any other group that has not been mentioned above will remain in its current format.  I hope that you can see that 

these changes have been made after careful consideration and that carers will have more opportunity to have an 

increase in individual carer support from their appropriate carer support worker.  

We are always reviewing our services and will consider any comments and feedback that you provide when as-

sessing how future carer support services are delivered. If you want to discuss any of the above changes please do 

not hesitate to contact either myself or your dedicated Carer Support Worker. 

Jacqui Briers 

Carer Support Coordinator 










